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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will have no fiscal impact on the Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) because the 
agency does not regulate the relationships between motor vehicle dealers and motor vehicle 
manufacturers. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on  February 2, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill adds requirements for a motor vehicle franchisor, manufacturer, distributor, or third 
party who handles consumer data.  It also deals with contractual relationships established 
between a franchise dealer and a manufacturer.  While DMV licenses motor vehicle dealers, the 
agency does not regulate the relationships between those dealers and motor vehicle 
manufacturers.  Therefore, this bill will have no fiscal impact on the department. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A  
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